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MTB-WOC 2007 date change  
 
 

Dear sport friends, 
 
Due to the fact that the dates of WOC and MTB-WOC are the same in 
the year 2007, we were asked by IOF to change it. 
Please, make a note of the following change in MTB-WOC date: it 
will not take place from 19th to 26th August, but from 5th to 12th August 
2007. 
Please find enclosed the Bulletin no. 2 with the correct dates of the 
tournaments. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
 

  
 Libor Zřídkaveselý 
 president organizer committee MTB-WOC 2007 

 


